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POINTS OF INTEREST: 

     
• TERRAVERDE MASTER 

2022 ANNUAL MEETING 
 

• GOLF RULES 

• STREET LIGHTS LED 

• ANNUAL PIG ROAST 

 
BOARD 

MEMBERS 
 

 

 

The Board Members  

Volunteer their personal 

time for the best interest 

of the community: 

 
       Board Members: 

Mr. Mapes - V.P. & Tres. 

Mr. Mungo - Director 
Mr. Ferguson - Director 

Mr. Mayor – Pres. & Dev. 

 
    

   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

           TERRAVERDE UPDATES                                      
 

THE TERRAVERDE MASTER 2022 ANNUAL 

MEETING WILL BE HELD MARCH 29, 2022 AT 5:00 

P.M. AT THE CLUBHOUSE. YOU WILL BE 

RECEIVING A MEETING PACKET FROM SPIRES 

AND ASSOCIATES THAT WILL HAVE AN AGENDA 

AND A PROXY. I WILL ALSO BE SENDING A PROXY 

VIA EMAIL. YOU CAN FILL THE PROXY OUT-EVEN 

IF YOU ARE ATTENDING THE MEETING-SO PLEASE 

STILL FILL IT OUT AND SEND BACK, THEN YOU 

WILL NOT HAVE TO SIGN IN AT THE START OF THE 

MEETING AS WE WILL ALREADY HAVE YOUR 

PROXY (THIS WILL HELP WITH SIGNING IN). 

 

I HAVE RECEIVED REPORTS THAT SOME OF THE 

GOLF RULES ARE NOT BEING FOLLOWED. 

ALTHOUGH I FIND THAT HARD TO BELIEVE, 

LET’S MAKE SURE WE DO OUR BEST TO STAY OUT 

OF TROUBLE. HERE ARE SOME OF THE ONES 

THAT WERE RECENLTY REPORTED: 1. PROPER 

GOLF ATTIRE. 2. BALL HAWKING (THIS IS GOLF 

NOT FISHING). 3. ONLY (4) PLAYERS PER GROUP. 

4. KEEP PULL CARTS OFF GREENS AND TEES. 5. 

NO NON-GOLFERS ON THE COURSE. 6. DOGS ON THE COURSE 

(TAKE YOUR DOG TO THE DOG PARK NOT THE GOLF COURSE). 

THERE ARE MORE RULES, SO PLEASE READ ALL RULES AND 

PLEASE BE SURE TO FOLLOW THEM. 

FPL WILL BE REPLACING THE 11 STREET LIGHTS 

AROUND THE COMMUNITY AND THE TWO (2) 

FLOOD LIGHTS AT BOAT STORAGE AREA WITH 

NEW LED ENERGY EFFICIENT LIGHTS. THIS 

PROJECT WAS APPROVED BY THE BOARD AND 

SHOULD BE DONE 90-120 DAYS (FPL TIME 

SCHEDULE).  

 

WHAT DO YOU GET WHEN YOU PLAY TUG-OF-WAR WITH A PIG? 

PULLED PORK! THE ANNUAL HAWAIN PIG ROAST WILL BE HELD 

ON MARCH 26, 2022 AT THE CLUBHOUSE AND POOL AREA. THE 

COST FOR THE EVENT IS $25 PER PERSON.  THIS IS A GREAT 

EVENT AND THE FOOD AS YOU ALL KNOW WILL BE FANTASTIC! 

SO, SIGN UP FAST AT THE CLUBHOUSE. 

 

 

 

 

 


